
TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

DATE: 

TYPE: 

tanurood 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

STEVE LIDGARD, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF BUSINESS SERVICES 

CERTIFICATE OF MANUAL SIGNATURE 

JUNE 15, 2021 

ACTION NEEDED 

This document changes the information on file to reflect the District's Certificate of Manual 

Signature to be that of Deborah Rumbaugh, Superintendent,  effective July 1, 2021. 

Recommendation: 

We recommend that the Board approve the Certificate of Manual Signature, effective July 1, 

2021.






